Oregolf Elementary 2022-2024

MARCH 10TH ¥  FAMILY NEWSLETTER
Office Hours : 7:30am — 3:30pm = E-mail: greywolf@sequimschools.org * Office: 360-582-3300 = Bus Garage: 360-582-3274

Greywolf families,
We have so many great things packed into the upcoming week! Tonight we have Family 4 /
Movie Night at 5:30 in the Greywolf gym. The movie is "Luck!”" Tuesday, 3/14 is a special day A

in the world of math and we are hosting a night of math activities. We are serving chicken pot pi (pie) for
dinner and the activities will include math games, math puzzles, estimation jars, and prizes! Math Night
will be from 5:00-6:30 and you can come when you can and stay for as much of the evening as you are
able. Immediately following Math Night, our
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From the District Nurse

Due to Dr. Kirsti Turella's DDS,
dedication and concern for our
student's oral health, Greywolf
Elementary second grade students
received oral health education in
their classroom recently. Since coming to the Peninsula in
2013, Dr. Turella has volunteered her time in our District's
elementary schools, pre-school and middle school in an ef-
fort to expand the dental education of our students.
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Dr. Turella's Oral Health Education Program is exciting,
inventive and VERY important to the Sequim School Dis-
trict. Thank you Dr. Turella for your Presentations and

pediatric dental health kits!

Oral health affects both physical and mental health. It
affects how we grow, enjoy life, look, speak, chew, taste
food and socialize. Dental care remains a fop unmet health
care need for many children. Dental disease is largely
preventable by practicing simple behaviors at home. Learn
ways to prevent tooth decay and gum

ORAL HEALTH IS IMPORTANT FOR
600D GENERAL HEALTH AND QUALITY OF LIFE

disease and enjoy better overall health. https://
www.cdc.gov/oralhealth/children_adults/child.htm

Many factors influence a student's progress and success in
school, including oral health.

If you have Apple Health (Washington State sponsored
insurance program for children), dental care is provided
free or low-cost for children under age 19. Please
contact Greywolf Health Room 360-582-3305 if we can be
of any assistance in helping you get Apple Health or dental
care for your child.

Disclaimer: The Sequim School District does not recommend a
particular provider in our community.

s With our sincere thanks,
5 Sonja Bittner RN, District Nurse

M. Questions? Sonja Bittner, 360-477-7728,
ﬁ\b Sequim School District Nurse

Our students

will have a
special visit from a
local author.

Friday, March 17th

Suzanne Selforjg":

Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expres-
sion or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been desig-
nated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382,
360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl McAliley, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cmcaliley@sequimschools.org

Kinder‘gar"ren had the privilege of having a
special guest today. Greywolf alumni, Tommy Hall,
shared stories about local Native American tradi-
tions and culture. He showed the kids drums, a
paddle, a picture of some Salish art, taught the
kids how to say a few Native words, and even sang
a song for us! We loved having him come in and
share with us while we are learning about Native
Americans.
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March 2, 2023
Greetings from Greywolf Elementary!

On March 14 Greywolf Elementary will hold its highly anticipated annual Math Night, for the first time since
2020! We are hoping local businesses that you own or work for will donate “Estimation Jars” that will be a fun
way for kids to learn and practice estimation skills. We are hoping your business would be interested in
donating an estimation jar for Math Night! Students will estimate the number of items in your jar, and the
student with the closest estimate will get to keep the jar and its contents. In addition, we will feature your
business as a donor! This is one of our highest attended family nights of the year, so it would be a lot of
exposure for your business to Greywolf families. Here are the guidelines for the estimation jars:

1. Jars need to be clear plastic or glass, and should have a lid.
Please count the items and put them on a sticky note or piece of paper attached to the bottom of the jar.
3. The size of the jar is completely up to you. The larger the container, the more challenging it is for the
students, and we have some great thinkers!
4. Jars need to be filled to the top with small items of any shape. Some suggestions include:

Legos Pencils Small cookies
Goldfish crackers Army Men Mini Play-Dough
Pennies Small plastic or stuffed Containers

Marbles Animals Clementine Oranges
Hot Wheels Fruit Loops Barbie Shoes
Crayons Plastic Easter Eggs Mini Boxes of Raisins
Pencil Cap Erasers Shells Pretzels

Candy Rocks

Obviously, the possibilities are endless, be creative! The more interesting the contents, the more thought out
and calculated the estimations will be which is what it is all about! If you have any questions, feel free to email
me. Please let me know if you would like to donate a jar on behalf

of your business so we will have a space for you. Jars can be r NI ™

dropped off at school anytime between now and Friday, March
10.

Thank you!
Jennifer Lopez

Principal
Greywolf Elementary School

MARCH 14

JENNIFER LOPEZ, PRINCIPAL
“EVERY MOMENT, EVERY CHILD, EVERY DAY"
171 CARLSBORG ROAD, SEQUIM WA 98382 * PHONE: 360-582-3300 * GREYWOLF@SEQUIMSCHOOLS.ORG
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Greywolf Family Movie Night * Sponsored by Greywolf PTA

From the creative visionary behind TOY STORY and CARS

Please bring:

« Blankets, pillows, folding chairs,
bean bags, comfy seats

« Water bottles only please

« Popcorn Provided by PTA




Mother Son Leso
Block ! ‘I

Building bonds between mothers and sons one brick al a fime?
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e BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS
OF THE OLYMPIC PENINSULA

saturday, March 2574, 2023
[ 5:30-830 pm. Dinner served al 7

. Tickels available at bgc-op.org or af the iront desk

 Dinner $20 per ‘coupie’
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- Four founds of bingo* Block Parly is for moms and sons ages 4 &

[ Tienen Gam s up, of any other female role model.

: }’{%%(;ebsug []l]ll!}ge‘:s‘imp elition Admission includes dinner for iwo (SallﬂWiCll Dﬂl')
seliie Station* dessert for lwo, and four l]illgo cards!

5 HGHIE ST +$5 unlimited selfie station

% L0 MDslE *$1 ralfle ickels

$10 for each additional child *$1 extra bingo cards

Localed at the Boys & Girls Club in Sequim, 400 W. Fir. Sireel
For more information email Tessa; fjackson@bgc-op.org or call 360-683-8095.

"The distribution of this material is provided as a community service and the district does not sponsor this event
and assumes no responsibility for it. In consideration of the privilege to distribute materials, the entity requesting

distribution agrees to indemnify and hold the Sequim School District harmless from any cause of action filed in any
court of administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including costs, attorneys' fees and
Jjudgments or awards.”




